
Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 mRNA Vaccine (nucleoside modified) does not have marketing authorization in 

the Philippines. Information provided is based on the Emergency Use Authorization (EUA) issued by the 

Food and Drug Administration (FDA) Philippines.

Please click on either of the following links to access the product information

(Purple vial – 12 years and older):

Product information for Healthcare Professionals (English)

Product information for Healthcare Professionals (Filipino)

Note: The Filipino translation may be delayed so the Filipino version may be older than the English 

version. The English version is the most up to date.

https://labeling.pfizer.com/ShowLabeling.aspx?id=15532
https://labeling.pfizer.com/ShowLabeling.aspx?id=15501

